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Year 7 Group Photo 
 

The school photographers will be in school on Tuesday 17th January to take a year group photo of 

Year 7. 

Year 8 French Trip 2023 – Information Evening 
 

The Year 8 French Trip information evening will take place from 5:00-6:15pm on Tuesday 17th January 

in the Auditorium. 

Car Park 
 

Please be reminded that the maximum speed limit on all of Signal Drive is 20mph and at busy times 
we would expect drivers to drive slower than this.  If you do enter the campus the maximum speed limit 
is 5mph.   
 

Please drive sensibly on the school site and pull into marked bays to drop pupils off. This is essential 

to ensure the safety of our pupils. There has been more than one incident of careless driving recently, 

placing children’s lives in significant danger. We ask that you moderate your speeds and are also 

courteous and polite whilst in the car park and on our campus. 
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